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"Helping Animals Get Better...One Paw At A Time."

MESSAGE FROM THE BOSS

Dear Friends,
 
Well, the good news I wrote about last month is in
process, and we think that our friends and donors
are going to be very excited. We will fill you in as
soon as we can!
 
Our marketing team has done an amazing job of
fundraising for little Tofu. We hope you’ve had a
chance to come in and see the amazing Valentine-
themed donor wall that we created. Thanks to your
generous donations, Tofu is having his surgery this
week to remove his ear canal and anal gland tumor.
Once he gets through this, he will be looking for his
forever home, even though we think he is pretty
happy at the clinic roaming the hallways looking for
snacks. Go, Tofu, go!!!

 

  Sweet Chloe went back to the eye
surgeon who fixed her injured eye. If you
will remember the original vet that saw
her had wanted to remove her eye after
she had been hit by a car and suffered
severe head trauma. Not on our watch!
We took her to a great specialist, and her
eye is perfect now. The wonderful news is
that she can also go in the water and she
is starting to use her injured leg like a
champ!

And finally, I cannot fully express how grateful I am for our two supervisors,
Maurice and Diana. They have been so caring and professional during what has
been a crazy few weeks of boarders, puppies, seniors, surgeries, bandage
changes, new clients, new employees, and stressed out business owners. We
could not do what we do without them. Thank you both SO MUCH!
 
Onward!
�
Leslie

https://www.twohandsfourpaws.com/


PRODUCT OF THE MONTH

 

 

Help Em Up Harness

Whether your pet is suffering from muscle
loss or pain, it may be beneficial to provide
a little extra support to stand up, get into a
car, climb stairs or assist with balance.

One valued tool is the Help Em Up
Harness that has two separate pieces that
wrap around both the front end as well as
the backend. Equipped with handles, pets
can receive a little or a lot of help where
they need it most.

Size matters, so give us a call and we can
help pick out the perfect mobility aid.

QUICK HITS

 

 

Much To Share ​

Dr. Dixon will be at the clinic providing relief support for us
before she relocates to the East Coast. Check with the front
desk for available acupuncture appointments!
Our dear friend and veterinarian, Dr. Helen Chiu, made a
surprise appearance by coming back from Alaska for a
week. We loved the day she spent with us, staff and our
patients.
Foundation dog Goose had his stitches removed so the
cone is gone. Our beleaguered ankles and calves will all
breathe a sigh of relief.
Fun Swim population keeps growing. Harley and Mei Mei
joined the ever-growing crew. And a Valentine-themed
week was a big splash!
New addition to Leslie and Bryan's family is a gorgeous
young dobie named Georgia. Come meet her!
Ash and Hamilton received their new custom stifle braces.
A very special front leg brace for Foundation dog Chloe
should arrive any day.
Ace and Zar rolled out of here in their new carts



 

 

FOUNDATION CELEBRATIONS

​We are so close to our goal of $10K for Tofu's ear
and anal gland surgeries. Our generous

community is making this possible. Thank you
very much!!!

​To help us get to that final destination, please
donate.

​No amount is too small.

While all our other foundation dogs have been in and out
of the vet offices, sweet Lila has been patiently awaiting
her retirement. Well, we are happy to report that this gal
left the clinic!!! Miss Lila was adopted and is already
living her best life, as she continues to rest and recover
from heartworm disease.

A wonderful and compassionate woman who has been
grieving the loss of her dog companion, needed a boost.
She said Lila will heal her broken heart as she will help
Lila with her heart. Just in time for a Valentine Day
celebration of love!!!

THANK YOU FOR READING,
​Leslie & The Two Hands Four Paws Team

Two Hands Four Paws | 2240 Federal Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90064
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